
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This winners last week were –  
Necia Rogers Room 14 for working hard, Bailey Lawson 
Room 13 for being kind and helpful and Ayaan Prasad 
Room 10 for waiting patiently, following instructions, 

making good choices and having good manners. 

  
 

Mrs Purcell, mrs 

broughton, miss sulzberger 

and  

ms flannery 
For organising Tent City 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 

  

MASTERTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 
 

 

• Mon 2nd March   Mobile Dental Clinic at MPS 

• Wed 25th and Thur 26th March 3 Way Learing Conferences 

• Fri 27th March   FOS Meeting 2.45pm  

• Tue 31st March    BOT Meeting - 5.30 pm 
• Wednesday 8th April  Last Day of Term 1 

 
 

 

 

  

Tuesday 17th March, 2020 - Week 7, Term 1  

 

 

 

Due to advice 
received from the 

Ministry of 
Education this 

week’s assembly will 
be cancelled. 
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PB4L WeekLy Focus 
 

“Building Successful Relationships” 

 

Kids Klub - After School Care 

Reminder: New Fees for 2020 
2.30pm-3.30pm = $5.00 

2.30pm-5.15pm = $15.00 

 
 

 

  

THURSDAY 

Subway  
You can order online or collect an envelope 

from our school office.  
Mini subs $3.00 - $3.70  

6 inch subs $4.00 to $5.20 

  

  
  

FRIDAY 
 

Healthy Heart Tick Pie 

$3.50 – orders taken at the 
office from 8.15am 

  

  

WEDNESDAY 
 

PitaPit 
Orders can be placed online  

www.lunchonline.co.nz 
  

 

 Movin’ march 
 

 
 

This Movin’ March, Masterton Primary School is 
Parking and Striding! 

We encourage students to walk, cycle or scooter 
to school. 

When? Monday 16th March – Friday 20th March 
How? Walk, cycle or scoot to school or, if you live too far 

away, get dropped off at one of the colourful pou (Short St, 
Cockburn St, South Rd/Vivian St corner). 

There will be spot prizes awarded at the pou each morning 
and on Friday 20th we will have a decorated wheels (bike, 

scooter) and/or shoe day (as this is the final day, this will be 
our WOW Day where we aim to have every child travel to 

school sustainably from home or the nearest pou). Your child’s 
WoW passport will be stamped each day and when full, it will 

be sent in to the draw for a $400 MyRide voucher! 
Let’s Park and Stride, or wheel to school this Movin’ 

March! 
Parent Photo Competition 

Snap a pic of your family’s journey to school during 
Movin’March (it might highlight a small wonder or adventure 

along the way or just capture a moment in your journey). Post 
your photo publicly on Facebook or Instagram with 

#movinmarch. 
All entries will go in the daily draw to win a family pass to 

a fun destination in the Wellington Region. 

 
 
 

PMP Helpers Needed 

Can you help us? 

Every Tuesday and Wednesday morning we need some parents to 
come along and help us with our Perceptual Motor Programme.  

This is like a gymnastic programme for our junior students of 
Rooms 1, 2, 3, & 4, where we provide activities to develop their 

motor skills which helps improve learning. 
It only takes a little of your time (8.45—10.15) and you will 

supervise just a small group of children (3 or 4) to do the activity 
you are helping with.    

 
 

 

 

 Emergency Contact update 
 

 

IMPORTANT! 
These forms were sent home last week. 

Please return forms to the office as soon as possible. 
If there are no changes, then sign and return so we know 

you have checked it.  
 If you have lost your form, contact the office 06 377 5297 

to verbally update your details or pop into the office.  
 

Parent/Teacher/Student Learning 
Conference. 

These will be held on 

WEDNESDAY 25  & THURSDAY 26th MARCH 

If you are not available on these dates or within the available times, please 
make contact with the teacher or our school office to arrange a time to suit. 

Please log on to the website 

www.schoolinterviews.co.nz 

And enter the event code bwwuk to make 

a time. 
 

You can find up-to-date information for 
the education sector, and for parents 
and whanau here: 
https://bit.ly/2w9eUOA 

The first cases of COVID-19 are confirmed in  

Ministry of Education NZ 

Practising  

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/

